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Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Y10 Easter Revision Session – Business Studies 

In order to support your child’s progress towards their Business examination on Thursday 16 May 
2019, we have arranged an extra revision session during the Easter holidays. During these 
sessions students will participate in a range of activities designed to further their understanding of 
topics and embed key knowledge to support their progress towards the examination.  

Business Studies students have been invited to attend one of two sessions at the Academy on 
Wednesday 24 April at 9:30am - 12:00pm or 12:30pm - 15:00pm, students have been given 
letters detailing which session they will be attending, a letter has also been sent home. 

Students are allowed to wear non-school uniform for this session and refreshments will be 
provided, although they are also welcome to bring their own.  

It is important that students arrive on time, late students may be turned away. Any student who 
are not demonstrating a focused and dedicated attitude to the sessions will be sent home.  

Yours sincerely 

    

Philip Lloyd    

Headteacher 
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